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Title:  Shortage of Clinical Disposable Supplies 

Reference Number:  RDF1137-22 
Date of Response: 28/12/22 

 
Further to your Freedom of Information Act request, please find the Trust’s 
response(s) below: 
 

1. Please could you indicate me if there have been any shortage of clinical 
disposable supplies reported (i.e. urine meters) as of lately or expected next 
year?  
Answer: The Trust does not record this information. Future shortages are expected 
among the tens of thousands of products ordered, but the Trust manages them 
with help from neighbouring trusts and applying specific measures to mitigate each 
shortage. 

 
2. If yes - what products? 

Answer: The Trust does not record this information.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


